Dear Mustangs,

I hope that this letter finds all of you having a restful and enjoyable summer vacation. The
purpose of this letter is to invite you to our two-day mini-camp, which takes place on
Wednesday July 27, and Thursday July 28. This is an opportunity for you to become familiar
with our system both offensively and defensively, our coaches, and our facilities. The camp
is not mandatory, but it is a chance to get a head start on your preparations for the 2022
football season. This opportunity to work with the bulk of our coaching staff will hasten your
understanding of our system and enhance your chances of success within it. We are
shortening this camp and holding it earlier than we have in the past, as the UIL has allowed
freshmen to begin their high school training a week earlier for teams who participated with
their upperclassmen in spring training, consequently our first mandatory practice for the
incoming freshmen class will be on Monday August 1.

The camp will consist of two mornings from 8:30am to 10:30am. These sessions will
include position and team fundamentals on both offense and defense. We will also have some
athletic competitions.

It will be necessary for you to bring shoes (cleats we will be on grass) shorts and tee shirts.
Below you will find a general outline of the workouts and times. Although some rest time
will be provided you will be finished by 10:30am and therefore a long lunch break will not
be necessary.

For you to participate it will be necessary for you have a UIL physical on file, dated on or
after April 1, 2022, and have either completed the rank one paperwork or turned in hard
copies of said paperwork, if you are unable to access rank one. I will be including a copy of
our registration form, please have your parents fill these out and return them on July 27. We
are looking forward to working with you at this camp and during your years at Memorial
High School.

We will be working on the practice fields adjacent to the field house parking lot and
baseball stadium, across the street to the east of the main school building.

Also included in this communication you will find our pre-school practice and event
schedule for all of our teams including freshmen.

If you have any questions concerning the camp or athletics please feel free to call me at
713-251-2745 or e-mail gary.koch(@springbranchisd.com.

Sincerely,

Gary Koch
Head Football Coach
Campus Athletic Director
Memorial High School
Wednesday July 27
7:30am registration
8:30 on the field
10:30am off
Thursday July 28, start time 8:30am workout schedule same as above.
For physicals to be viable, they must be on the official UIL form and be dated on or
after April 1, 2022,



Memorial High School Freshmen Mini-Camp Registration Form and Emergency
Information

Registration:

Name

Address

City State Zip

Home Phone

Parent /Guardian Name

Emergency Contact Number

Disclaimer

I, the undersigned, being the individual parent, or legally authorized guardian of , authorize my
child to participate in a Spring Branch ISD sponsored summer activity, and understand that participating in athletics of
any kind comes with risks. | agree to hold Spring Branch ISD, its Board of Trustees, administration, and/or faculty,
harmless from liability for any injuries or illness, which my child may be subject to while participating in any
recreational activities or utilizing the Spring Branch ISD facilities. In the event of an emergency requiring medical
attention, | authorize the Director, supervisor, and/or 2 district employee to use their judgment to secure medical
services if necessary, which shall be at my own cost. | have included a copy of my child’s most recent required
physical and I have notified the Director of the summer activity of my child’s physical ailments or limitations.

Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian

Street Address of Parent or Legal Guardian





